

East Sheen Primary School Newsletter 20th January 2023





Sport

This week, two Year 6 netball teams played league matches against Sheen Mount and Barnes Primary Schools. All the children displayed great team skills, sportsmanship and netballing prowess. 26 children took part in an athletics event at Richmond Park Academy, developing a range of skills. Sadly, two events were cancelled due to weather this week, including a Year 3 football competition, but we hope these will be rescheduled soon!





Learning highlights:

Roman numerals, Chinese lanterns, bar models for maths problems and thinking maps to help our



Helping Hands Award

This week, A was awarded the award for always being eager to be involved and contribute during class. He always works hard and tries his best. We continue to see all our children exhibiting kindness to others.



<u>Safeguarding – Wearable Technology</u>

Smart watches can be a distraction to children's learning and can allow unmonitored access to online messaging. They are also often very valuable. As such, we ask that children do not wear them at school and will ask teachers to look after them if they are brought in, as we do with mobile phones. An analogue watch is a great way for children to practise telling the time.

Green Zone

The Film Club created a film to promote the work of The Turing Trust, a charity that recycles digital devices to increase access to technology across the world. View the film here.



Running Club Help:

Year 5 and 6 club members run every Thursday (12:35 - 1:15pm). We would love to have your support to help accompany children on this run. If you would like to help, please contact the office, FAO Jade Fuller.

Attendance and absence - please continue to help us reach 97%.

School target: 97% Last week: 97.16% Well done! Classes above target: 9

RD	96.67	1C	98.15	2A	96.67	3C	100	4H	99.23	5B	95.91	6D	95.00
RL	94.67	1D	99.31	2B	98.33	3CS	96.80	4K	96.92	5FH	98.10	6T	96.07
RS	95.36	1DP	95.86	2D	98.97	3G	99.29	4M	95.60	5S	99.57	6V	94.67